
Sharing DHC's October 2021 News

Give for Good 2021
​Provides Year-Long Support

Thank you to all the DHC supporters who
took part in our 2021 Give for Good
Louisville drive. More than $11,000 was
contributed to our organization, and those
funds will go directly to the continued
support of Louisville residents in need. We
appreciate the outpouring of love, and we look forward to serving you in 2022.

Join DHC in Donating Blankets
This Holiday Season

https://bit.ly/DonateDHC2021


Kalia's Christmas Kloset Announces
Sponsorship Opportunities

Kalia's Kloset does amazing work
to provide toys, clothing and other
gifts for children in the hospital.
Doctors for Healthy Communities
is proud to join them this holiday
season as they distribute presents.
There are still spots available on
their wish list. Help a child in need
by visiting:

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/5080d45ada82baaf85-kalias1

DHC Joins the Americana

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/5080d45ada82baaf85-kalias1


​World Community
Doctors for Healthy Communities was a
proud supporter of the Americana World
Community Health Fair on October 20th,
2021. The Health Fair serves refugees,
immigrants and the underserved population
through education, after school programs,
medical and career assistance.

Donate to DHC Here!
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